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GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY AGENCY

4400 Hays Drive

Chowchilla, CA 93610

TEL: (559) 665-1027

MINUTES OF THE  REGULARLY SCHEDULED BOARD MEETING
January 13, 2022
Roll Call
President Lucas Avila called the meeting to order at 10:00 AM and asked for a reading of participants. Those present at the meeting via Zoom teleconference included;
Directors: Lucas Avila, Dirk Vlot, Michael York, Molly Thurman, and Jose Ochoa
Others: Sarah Woolf, Chase Hurley, Jason Littleton, Samantha Lopes, Julia Berry (joined at Sub-Basin Report, GSP Deficiencies), Devon Kizirian, Kenneth Peters, George Park (joined at Sub-Basin Report, GSP Deficiencies), and Phil Janzen
Public Comment
No public comment was made.
Emergency Proclamation Authorizing Remote Teleconference

Triangle T Water District Groundwater Sustainability Agency Board of Directors Reconsidered the Circumstances of the State of Emergency and Determine that The State of Emergency continues to directly impact the ability of the members to meet safely in person and/or State or Local Officials continue to impose or recommend measures to promote social distancing.  Director Molly Thurman made a motion to approve the meeting minutes and Director York seconded.  The motion passed unanimously with a roll call vote. 
Minutes

The minutes from the December 9, 2021, meeting were reviewed.  Director Dirk Vlot made a motion to approve the meeting minutes and Director Molly Thurman seconded.  The motion passed unanimously with a roll call vote. 
Sub-basin Report
Resolution 2022-01 Supporting Effort to Obtain Prop 68 Funds Projects in the Red Top Management Area with Madera County.  Director Molly Thurman moved to approve the resolution and Director Michael York seconded.  The motion passed unanimously with a roll call vote. 

Chase Hurley reported on the Chowchilla Sub-basin GSP that will receive an official comment letter on January 30, 2022 from DWR indicating areas of the GSP that are deficient. The GSA will have 180 days to resubmit the GSP addressing the deficiencies.    The GSA has been and will continue meeting monthly and working with the DWR to rectify the areas of inadequacy. TTWD had done good work to help mitigate some of the issues but the GSA will have to work together with neighbors to address and continue to mitigate the deficiencies. 
Chase Hurley reported that the Inter-basin Coordination committee has not met since the last board meeting. 
Sarah Woolf reported that Madera County GSA has implemented the IrriWatch monitoring and will be tracking groundwater use through evapotranspiration starting this year.  The Madera County GSA is completing a rate study and should be adopting groundwater rates by summer.  
Other Business

None
Comments from the Board

None
Closed Session
The board did not meet in closed session
Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 10:16 AM.

___________________

Secretary: Sarah Woolf

www.triangletwaterdistrict.org/Groundwater/
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